

February 15, 2024

New Hampshire Department of Energy Business Office 21 S. Fruit St., Suite 10 Concord, NH 03301

Dear New Hampshire Department of Energy,

On April 18, 2023, Environ Energy, LLC acquired Affiliated Power Purchasers International, LLC, known as APPI Energy. Following this acquisition, APPI Energy ceased its operations and is no longer conducting business. Consequently, APPI Energy is not actively seeking business opportunities in New Hampshire and, as a result, no longer requires the New Hampshire natural gas aggregators application/license.

APPI Energy wishes to withdraw the New Hampshire natural gas aggregators application/license. Please let me know if anything else needs to be done to facilitate the natural gas application/license closure.

I can be reached at the phone number and email address below should you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Walter Moore

Walter Moore President and CEO (410) 430-9520 wmoore@appienergy.com



NH DEPARTMENTAR